Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: Takai Pare

Sent: Saturday, 27 November 2021 11:35 AM

To: Peter Cooper (VPA)

Cc: Samuel Duff (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA); mtchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au
Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP

To all concerned,

| object to the plan proposed to the development of a quarry at 175 Northern Highway, Wallan. My valid objections of
this plan as a concerned citizen and part of the Wallan community is this quarry would bring, traffic generation,
hazardous materials - dust, noise and disturbance resulting from use, detrimental impact on neighboring amenity,
vibrations, and congestion impacting health, wellbeing and liveability to our community and environment. This
proposed area can be better used to shape and direct future growth and development for homes to build our
community. Thank you.

Kind regards

T.Pare
(Concerned community member)

Click here to report this email as spam.





